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Circular No. 2015/83                                      Date: 04/12/2015 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

SOS CALL TO HELP DISTRESSED PEOPLE OF TAMILNADU & PUDUCHERRY 
AN APPEAL TO DONATE ONE DAY PRIVILEGE LEAVE SALARY  

FOR PRIME MINISTER’S RELIEF FUND 
 
Our members are aware that rains have caused havoc causing floods in the states of 
Tamilnadu and Puduchery. Hundreds of people have lost their lives and thousands are 
displaced. Property and infrastructure worth crores of rupees have been damaged. The lives 
have become miserable due to incessant rains and water logging causing multiple health 
problems as well as scarcity in basic amenities. Our fellow countrymen in these states need our 
help at this critical hour to tide over the calamity and to rebuild their lives. The fast they come 
out of this crisis the better it would be for our economy. 
 
All the three wings of the armed forces, the para military forces, various NGOs have done and 
are still continuing to do yeoman’s service, even at the risk of their lives to save the marooned 
people of these states and the Central Government is extending full cooperation in the 

measures for rescue, relief and rehabilitation. 
 
Ours being a conscientious organization, has always come forward in such time of needs by 
extending a support with the voluntary consent of all its members. As a responsible 
organization,  after getting consent from General Secretaries of all our Units,  we have given a 
request to our Management to encash one day privilege leave on behalf of each of our member 
for contributing to Prime Minister’s relief fund for helping our brethren.   
 
We sincerely pray that the people of Tamilnadu and Puducherry come out of these crises very 
soon and normalcy is restored in these places. We pray to almighty for the well being of all.  
 
 
         With comradely greetings, 

 
         Yours comradely, 

                               
                   (HARVINDER SINGH) 
                     GENERAL SECRETARY 
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